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Minutes of the August 9, 2023 Meeting  

The August meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers
was  held  August  9,  2023  at  Chili’s  Restaurant 7001  West  119th  St;
Overland Park, Kansas.  John Gray, chapter Program Chairman, was in charge.
There were 8 in attendance. 

Gray called the meeting to order at 12 noon.  He asked secretary Ben 
Weiss to read the minutes of the July meeting.  The motion to accept the
minutes was by Robin Cross and the second by Karl Lind.  The motion 
carried by acclimation. 

Chriss Scherer emphasized that election of national SBE officers is 
under way and the deadline for voting is August 15th.  The SBE Leadership
Development Course will be held in Washington DC October 4-6. You need 
to register by September 5th to attend.  Other Webinars by SBE continue 
through the months and you can check the national website to find them. 
The SBE National Meeting will be in Columbus, Ohio September 27-28.  It 
will be held in cooperation with the Midwest Broadcast and Multimedia 
Technology Conference. A joint conference from the Ohio, Indiana, 
Kentucky, and Michigan associations.  Finally the Ennes Workshop will be
in Kansas City October 23 and Hosted by The Kansas Association of 
Broadcasters.

Chris Castro, chapter frequency coordinator, mentioned that the 13ghz 
band is being re-channel and it will affect mostly TV groups.

Dennis Eversoll told us that Cumulus has changed their EAS monitoring 
to KCUR.

John Gray, chapter Program Chairman, commented that the September 
chapter meeting will be held on Tuesday September 12th at the Johnson 
County Library and the program will be presented by Steve Hendrix.  
Lunch will be provided by the chapter 

The motion to adjourn was by Chriss and the second by Brandon Travis.

There was no program but a lively discussion of various engineering 
topics.
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Ben Weiss
Secretary/Treasurer
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